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Attention Educators/staff members:

This is just to let you know that changes have been made to the Staff Handbook. The changes are as follows: 

<insert changes>

These changes will also be discussed at our next meeting on 	
At the meeting you will be issued a copy of the new Handbook. You will need to read and sign the copy to prove that you have read and understood the changes that have been made. 
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